
Congratulations on your place in this year’s edition of 
Midsummer Sail! You have a fantastic experience ahead 
of you and we want to take this opportunity to wish you 
a warm welcome to Töre, Kalix and the Bothnian Bay!

We are happy and proud to be the fi nal destination of the 
Midsummer Sail regatta. While you are here we hope that you 
will take the opportunity to discover our unique archipelago 
(don´t miss the elks), delicacies like Kalix Löjrom (Kalix Caviar) 
and lots of exiting, peaceful and fun activities. 

And we hope that you will be back, with friends and family,
to enjoy all of our amazing seasons.

Welcome here! And welcome back!

Susanne Andersson
Municipal councilor Kalix municipality
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23°33’26.1”E 


